
Hello! My name is 
Josh Wilkins, I will be 
your child’s ESL 
teacher this year!  
This will be my 24th 
year teaching ESL 
students.  I am 
excited to meet your 
family, and am 
looking forward to an 
exciting year!

Contact

jwilkins@stclairroe.org

What I love
Spending time with 

my family

Being in the woods

Classic cars

The Buffalo Bills


